
Let your voice be heard!  Your input is valuable! 

 

 

 
Help contribute to IUPUI’s effort to cultivate a culture of Service with Distinction!  This is a 
campus-wide, multi-faceted, multi-phased initiative that depends largely on our ability to 
listen to and capture your best thoughts while maintaining individual confidentiality. 

 
As part of the initial process, we are holding focus group sessions with current staff to 
ascertain perceptions and thoughts about the definition and behaviors that would best 

describe Service with Distinction.  We hope that you will take some time to participate in this 
initiative and sign up to attend an upcoming focus group session. 

 
To sign up for a specific focus group session, please click on the link below. 

 
Again, your input is very important to us, and we need your help to move forward with 

building on IUPUI’s great service foundation. 
 

Thank you, 
 

Dawn Rhodes, Vice Chancellor, Finance and Administration 

Yes, sign me up!  

https://webdb.iu.edu/HumanResources/Secure/Td-new/bycat-viewonly.cfm?categories=FG 

If you have any questions regarding focus group registration, please contact Brandi Emerick at 

brlemeri@indiana.edu.   


